
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
June 21, 2012 
 
Mr. Blake Small, Manager 
WM-Eco Vista Landfill 
2210 Waste Management Drive 
Springdale AR 72762 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number ARG160045, AFIN 70-00144 
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Reports 
 
Dear Mr. Small: 
 
In reviewing our records relating to the above-referenced permit, we have noted that the 
Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) are not on file for the following Monitoring 
Periods:  
 

 1st July 2011 to July 31st 2011 – Discharge 001-A 
 1st September 2011 to 30th September 2011 – Discharge 001-A 
 1st October 2011 to 31st October 2011 – Discharge 001-A 
 1st November 2011 to 30th November 2011 – Discharge 001-A 
 1st November 2011 to 30th November 2011 – Discharge 003-A 

 
If you have already submitted the DMRs in question, please assist us in correcting our 
records by submitting two copies marked with an original signature and date (carbon 
copy, photocopy or faxed signatures cannot be accepted).  If the DMRs have not been 
submitted, please do so immediately.  Your response should reach the department by 
June 29th 2012.     
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0631 or you may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 


